

Dear SDCE Fund Sponsor-

On behalf of the Synergy Dance Company Education Fund, Inc. (SDCEF); I would like to extend a heartfelt thank you for your support during the 2018-2019 Dance Season. We had a great inaugural year!! On behalf of the board and all the dancers, your support helped towards fees to attend Nationals. We hope we can count on your continued support for this upcoming dance season. We would like to exceed our inaugural year in sponsorships. This seasons goal is to reach \$10,000.00. SDC Education fund is a non-profit organization created to support the Synergy Dance Company (SDC) competition dance team through fundraising efforts, sponsorships, and donations. Our mission is to:

- provide the tools and education that dancers need to become stronger and more confident
- provide opportunities for instruction and learning from professional master dance instructors
- teach valuable lessons in respect, team building, and commitment
- set the foundation for good work, ethics, and a heart for enriching the lives of others through the performance art of dance
- provide and encourage our dancers to utilize their passion and dedication to dance for success in all areas of their lives

We are looking for sponsors in our community who are willing to provide tax deductible donations that will assist with some of the expenses that the dance team incurs for opportunities such as workshops, conventions, competitions, unique performance opportunities, and costumes.

Please review the sponsorship information that is included with this letter. I am confident there is a level of sponsorship that will be comfortable for your company as well as benefit our SDC dancers.

The SDC Education fund group looks forward to building a strong partnership with your company that will allow us to meet our goals and fulfill the hopes and dreams of our youth.

Please feel free to contact us with any questions, comments, or suggestions regarding the details of your sponsorship.

Thank you in advance for your time, effort, and support.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Mitton-Hahn
SDC Education Fund, Board President
sdcefund@gmail.com